
 

       

    
  

                                     
 
 
Our ref:  TWE/DLY/Year11parentinformationevening  
  
25 September 2024 
 
  
Dear Families 
  
Year 11 Parent Information Evening – Thursday 3 October 2024 
 
As mentioned in the letter you will have received last week, next Thursday is our Year 11 Parent 
Information Evening. The purpose of the evening is to give you an overview of the year ahead, highlight the 
opportunities that will be on offer to students in the build up to their exams and provide some practical 
strategies to support them at home.  
 
There will also be the chance to speak to key members of staff. Both Mrs Baker (Head of Year) and Mrs 
Orton (SENDCO) will be available to speak to after the presentation regarding any early concerns or queries 
that you may have. 
 
Arrival is from 5.15pm, with the presentation starting at 5.30pm. The evening will finish by 6.30pm. 
 
Please could you complete the attached survey to indicate whether you are planning to attend. It should 
take no more the 30 seconds and will also allow us to plan the evening. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/BHdNW4Cg0J 
 
If you have any questions or queries before the evening, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr West 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/BHdNW4Cg0J

